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4/20/2005 
 
 
American TCB 
 
 
 
In response to your comments regarding the applications for FCC ID I2OMCPS2135 
please find our responses below: 
 
1) The plot on page 44 of 60 (compare with page 47) does not appear to match the other plots 
and power on this plot appear very low. Please explain or correct as necessary. 
 
 A new plot has been uploaded. 
 
The following documents have been uploaded to the ATCB website to support the 
responses above for FCC ID: I2OMCPS2135 
 

• Low Channel_872.5MHz_WCDMA_MCPS2500 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Juan Martinez 
Senior EMC Engineer 


